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Christian faith must be like a tree, 
reaching to heaven and rooted in love

News
Ewhurst

Inspiring confident 
learners in God’s care

Dear parents/carers,

After a visit from Ofsted last week it feels like we are still running full 
steam ahead!  This week the focus was on parent meetings and I would 
like to thank all those who signed up and met their child’s teacher.  Our 
partnership with parents means a lot to us and we really appreciate all 
your support!  Please keep in touch with teachers and use the monthly 
drop-ins to keep updated on your child’s progress.

This week Cherry Class enjoyed a History walk through the village.  Local 
heritage is an important topic for all pupils to know and is a key part of 
our curriculum.  My thanks go to Janet Balchin, Chair of the Ewhurst
History Society, who gave us so many fascinating facts about the village, 
including where the village name came from (we certainly don’t want 
children to be ‘sheepish’ about that one!), the oldest post box, oldest 
house and where the butchers used to be.

On Friday we celebrated World Book Day.  It was wonderful to see all the 
magnificent costumes!  The children certainly 
seemed to enjoy the day and the focus on reading.

Finally, I am attaching to this newsletter some free
courses available on promoting positive mental 
health among children.  We want all our pupils to 
feel safe, happy and free from anxiety, so do 
consider getting involved.

We wish you all a wonderful relaxing weekend!

Mr. Walters
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Spring Term 2023
March
Wed 8th Apple Class Trip to Amberley 

Museum
Thurs 9th Cherry Class at Sayers Croft
Fri 17th Red Nose Day - MUFTI
Fri 17th Apple class Tea for 

Mothers day
Week 20th Science Week
Tues 21st Parents Working alongside
Thurs 23rd Science Wizards
Fri 24th Cherry Class Forest Schools 
Fri 24th Drops ins all classes
Fri 24th PTA Tuck Shop
Tues 28th Easter Pause Morning
Fri 31st End of Term Service @9.15
Fri 31st School finishes at 1.30pm

Summer Term 2023
April
Mon 17th All children return to school
Wed 19th Wild for Britain Visit in school
Thurs 27th NHS Nurses in Apple Class
Fri 28th Drops ins all classes

May 
Mon 1st Bank Holiday
Mon 8th Bank Holiday
Wed 24th Sports Morning
26th – 2nd Half Term 

June 
Mon 5th INSET DAY
Tues 6th All children return to school 

Awards –03/03/2023 - Well done!
Star of the Week Award
Apple  Reuben
Holly Frida
Cherry Noah
Headteachers Award
Apple Byron
Holly Arlo C
Cherry William Cha

Cherry Class 
History Walk

So many interesting 
things of our village 

to learn! 

Snotty noses
It is the time of year where many snotty noses are 
around. Our stocks of tissues are running very low, 
donations would be highly appreciated. Thank you. 

Apple Class Mother’s Day Assembly 
All Apple class mothers are invited to join the 

Mother’s Day Tea assembly on Friday 17th March at 
2.30pm. Please let the office now if you are joining. 

Mystery Readers
Thank you so much to our mystery readers this 

was a real treat for the children 

Message from the church: Collection for Ukraine until 27th March 2023
Supporting Ukraine through British Humanitarian Aid (BHA) St Peter & St Paul Church 
Ewhurst continues to work closely with BHA. BHA still has local contacts in Chornobyl 

(previously known as Chernobyl) This helps BHA evaluate what is most urgently needed in 
that area as well as the wider picture. Phil from BHA has asked us to have the following 

urgently needed items in our March Collection:
Mobility aids for adults such as crutches, wheelchairs and collapsible walking frames
(Not zimmer frames),  Ladies bicycles, Adult and baby nappies, Sanitary pads/towels, 
Clothing for all ages, Shoes for all ages (please tie pairs together), all types of bedding, 

candles, matches, torches (Not gas or lighters), tools – (Not electric powered or 
gardening), sweets for children

Items can be left in the designated areas and boxes in the south transept of St Peter & St 
Paul from until Monday 27 March.  If you need to have items collected, please contact 

01483 275047 or geoffjane67@gmail.com during these dates

New Inset 
days

Friday 1st and 
Monday 4th

September 
2023 will be 
Inset days. 
More to be 

confirmed in 
due course

Forest schools
Cherry class’s forest school 

session on 23rd March has been 
moved to 24th March


